

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

December 13, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Jermain Jordan-Brown 1038 W. Center St. Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Jordan-Brown:

This is to notify you that on Monday, November 21, 2005 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Loading Zone for "Jordan-Brown Family Daycare" at 2706 N. 11th St. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 13, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File 050810



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

December 13, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Marc Brandofina 231 W. Wisconsin Ave., #708 Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Mr. Brandofina:

This is to notify you that on Monday, November 21, 2005 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 13, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File 050810



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

December 13, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Larenzo Roberson 1736 W. Congress St. Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Roberson:

This is to notify you that on Monday, November 21, 2005 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 13, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File 050810



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov December 13, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Andrea Chavis, Agent Diamond Food & Beverages, Inc. 2614 N. 6th St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Ms. Chavis:

This is to notify you that on Monday, November 21, 2005, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your request for a permanent extension of your Class "B" premises to include the entire 1st floor and entire 2nd floor and 2nd floor storage for the premises at 6222 W. Fond du Lac Ave. ("Phoenix Bar and Grill") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon the police report, a copy of which was provided to you along with notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, December 13, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your request. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your request.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 050810



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov December 13, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Jose Garcia, Agent Monarcas Grocery Store, LLC 1716 S. 69th St. Milwaukee, WI 53214

Dear Mr. Garcia:

This is to notify you that on Monday, November 21, 2005, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 1404 W. Mitchell St. ("Monarcas Grocery Store") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections to the license and a concentration of alcohol outlets in the area of 1404 W. Mitchell St.

On Tuesday, December 13, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 050810



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov December 13, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Margarita Barrios 4909 W. National Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53214

Dear Ms. Barrios:

This is to notify you that on Monday, November 21, 2005, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 2691 S. 6th St. ("Las Americas") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, December 13, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 050810